## Dear Listeners.

February was an active month. We gathered testimonials from the I Love Wyoming Public Radio week, collected over 1,000 surveys full of valuable results and comments, and sent our talented producers to Montana to attend the Big Sky Documentary Film Festival. You can read about their success in this Newsletter.

It's also a time of budget preparations, as WPM prepares its annual budget for the 2018/2019 broadcast year. A lot of care and worry goes into this preparation, as options are plentiful, and resources limited. Our programmers create a varied schedule for all 4 channels, taking care to provide variety, excitement, and education. Judging by your comments over the years, we get it right most of the time. Of course there are those times when we miss the mark. Fortunately, you let us know, and help guide us back to stronger options.

We're taking a close look at the weekday 7 p.m. hour where BBC currently airs, and the options that are available. Feedback tells us that some of you hear enough of BBC in the afternoon and overnight, and would like deeper options, so it's back to the drawing board for us. Stay tuned!

In the meantime, a reminder for those of you who love your newfangled gadgets. If you live outside a good signal area, but have access to broadband internet you can stream all our channels on your computer, or you can find us on an Amazon Echo, Google Home, or other smart speaker. Here's a link that may be helpful: http://wyomingpublicmedia.org/how-listen. You can also e-mail us at

Happy listening!

arader1@uwyo.edu.

Sincerely,

Christina Kuzmych WPM General Manager



WYOMING PUBLIC RADIO CLASSICAL WYOMING WYOMING SOUNDS JAZZ WYOMING

wyomingpublicmedia.org